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Letter of Recognition 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Thunderhouse Forest Services Inc., I wish to extend my sincere 
appreciation for the participation of all employees in our Safe Workplace 
Ontario program.   
 
We finished fiscal 2017 with no lost time injuries.   
 
Building on the success we experienced in 2017, we will continue to implement 
and monitor the SWO certified Thunderhouse Health and Safety Program in 
2018.  
 
Thank you everyone for a safe workplace in 2017!  
 
 

 
         December 30, 2018 
George Graham, Managing Partner    

 
 

       


